
Dear WAMS RC Club Members,

Sail into Summer Adventures at WAMS RC Club's Auction and Swap Meet

Discover treasures for your remote control fleet and join us for a couple of days of
excitement at the WAMS RC Club's Auction and Swap Meet. We're unleashing the power
of remote control passion with an Auction Extravaganza where you can bid high and fly
high on remote control planes, cars, and boats up for grabs. From rare vintage
collectibles to new adventures awaiting, our auctioneer-led bidding promises an
electrifying experience.

Swap Meet Spectacular

Rev up your collection as you swap, sell, and trade your RC treasures. Connect with
fellow enthusiasts and expand your fleet with exclusive deals and finds for all RC
hobbies. Enjoy family-friendly fun and thrills for all ages, with kid-friendly refreshments
for a delightful day out. Capture memories at our RC-themed photo booth and gain expert
insights as you learn from the pros. Demos showcasing the latest in RC tech ensure you
won't miss the RC event of the summer.

Date: May 31st - June 1st

For more information and vendor inquiries, contact wams.swapmeet@gmail.com or call
713-894-5429.

Meet and Greet the Newly Elected Club Officers:
- President: David "Doc" Moore
- Vice President: Dave Douglas
- Treasurer: Bill Eslick
- Secretary: David Hullender

Shelter Project Update:
No new updates at this time.

Field Maintenance and Work Days:

Ensuring the optimal layout of our RC track is a continuous project, and we're committed
to creating the most exceptional track for our members. Keeping the track well-
maintained and preventing weed overgrowth is essential. If any members have extra
weed killer to donate to the club, it would be greatly appreciated. We should also
consider including this in our budget to maintain the runway. If any member notices
damage or creates a hole in the runway, please inform Doc Moore immediately. Timely
reporting ensures that repairs can be made promptly, minimizing the potential for further
damage.

We appreciate your ongoing support and cooperation in making WAMS RC Club a thriving
community for radio-controlled aviation enthusiasts. Please feel free to reach out if you
have any questions or concerns.

Thank you, and we look forward to seeing you at the meeting.

Yours truly,

Joseph Salazar "Saladbar"

WAMS RC Club Communications Director
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Status Update on 34th Annual Swap Meet and Auction

Dear WAMS RC Club Members,

We are excited to provide you with the latest status update on our upcoming
34th Annual Swap Meet and Auction.

Swap Meet Venue Secured

We are pleased to announce that our school venue at Acton Middle School has
been secured for the event. The Swap Meet will now take place on the new
dates of May 31st to June 1st. With the venue confirmed, we are ready to host a
memorable and successful event for all participants.

Comprehensive Capabilities in Place

To ensure a seamless and enjoyable experience for all attendees, we have
arranged table rentals, secured AMA insurance coverage, and placed
advertisements with the AMA. These measures are essential to the success of
our event and demonstrate our commitment to providing a top-notch experience
for our members.

Status of Circulars

Watch for our 5x7 card flyer and information sheet, which will be circulated
soon. These materials will contain comprehensive details about the Swap Meet,
including venue information, dates, table rental options, AMA insurance
coverage, and other important information. Be sure to share them with fellow
enthusiasts and help spread the word about our event.

Swap Meet Needs/Volunteers

We are seeking volunteers to assist with various tasks to ensure the success of
our Swap Meet and Auction. The following is a partial list of tasks for which we
need volunteers:

1. Table Setup and Teardown
2. Vendor Check-In on Friday and Saturday
3. General Admission Check-In
4. Table Rental Occupancy for Both Days
5. Concessions
6. Financial Management (Handled by Club Treasurer, Mr. Eslick)
7. Auction Coordination (Tasked to Mr. Savage, with assistance from Club
Members)
8. Gopher Responsibilities (Immediate needs handling)

Your support and involvement are crucial to the success of our event. Please
consider volunteering for one or more of these essential roles. To volunteer or
for more information, please see Mr. Borden.

We eagerly anticipate a fantastic event and appreciate your dedication to the
WAMS RC Club community.

Warm regards,
Joseph Salazar (Saladbar)
WAMS RC Club Communications Director



Membership applications are located in
the “file” section on the Facebook
group page WAMS

or

https://www.wamsrc.club “Information
Files Select to Download” WAMS
Membership Application_2024 (pdf) link

AMAMembership status, are your dues
current?

2024 Plans

Subject: MARCH Newsletter: Club
Membership dues in APRIL ,Indoor
Flying Continues, Field Updates, and
Meeting Reminders

RC Cars Track Stand

Storage shed spring clean out /
organize & maintain

Next Meeting date:

Day 03-18-24 @6:30pm

Location: Spring Creek BBQ

317 US Hwy 377, Granbury, TX 76048

Tel:(817) 579-7336

Map to Spring Creek BBQ, 317 US Hwy 377,
Granbury, TX 76048

MEETING TOPICS:
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ClubOfficers

• President – David “Doc” Moore

• VP – Dave Douglas

• Treasurer – Bill Eslick

• Secretary - David Hullender

• AMA Safety Coordinator/Field Director – Bill Bishop

• Communications Director – Joseph “Saladbar”
Salazar
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Newsletter 2024
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